In response to several recent electricity interruptions experienced by residents in the DN9 and DN17 areas, Northern Powergrid will continue to engage with the community to provide insights and updates regarding these interruptions. On Tuesday, 22nd July from 15:00 hrs to 19:00 hrs, we will mobilise our Customer Service Van, offering residents the opportunity to speak with us directly.
We will be stationed at Church Lane, Main Street, Althorpe, DN17 3HT, opposite the Memorial Hall. Kathryn and Lynnette have also organised for the use of the Memorial Hall as a base for the meeting.

